Kax Brashear

From: Gaulden, Tim H. <tgaulden@cabq.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 4:15 PM

To: Stephen Stasiewicz

Cc: Kay Brashear; Bradley, Catherine P.; Gricius, Michelle A.; Ridout, Jessica M.; Trollinger,
Ryan E.; Cloud, Jack W.

Subject: RE: Cibola Loop subdivision #1010895

Stephen:

The DXF for project 1010895, tracts A1, A2, B1 AND C1, CIBOLA LOOP SUBDIVISION, has been approved.

This email also serves to notify Jack Cloud that the DXF has been approved.

Tim

Tim Gaulden

GIS Coordinator
AGIS - Planning Dept.
City of Albuquerque
505 924-3805

From: Stephen Stasiewicz [mailto:stephen@goodwinengineers.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 10:31 AM

To: Planning Plat Approval

Cc: Kay Brashear

Subject: Cibola Loop subdivision #1010895

DXF file rotated and scale to New Mexico State Plane coordinates grid system NAD 83, Central Zone
For your approval

Stephen Stasiewicz
Mark Goodwin and Associates



